
Dear Board members, 
 
At our executive committee, there was a first discussion of this draft EDF code of conduct. The code of 
conduct is required of us from one project donor and the executive agreed to proceed with this with a 
written consultation with you. 
 
We would like your review of this by November 12th.   
 
I will take all of your feedback and propose a new draft for adoption in due course. If you need longer 
than till November 12th to review, let me know.  
 
Warm regards, 
 
Catherine  
 
Catherine Naughton  
Director 
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